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An estimated 640 gun-related deaths occurred in Oregon per year, with a rate of 14.1 

per 100,000 people.  About 40% are homocides and the rest are suicides.   

Perhaps you could consider these people who might be supportive of sensible gun 

regulations  

 

Providing cooling off periods and limiting red flags is worth the small inconvenience 

and cost being imposed to by the proposed regulations.   

 

And there will be another 640+ more bodies in the next year.   It is a frightful toll that 

need not be.  


